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NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIO* 
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20555 

MEMORANDUM FOR: TERA Corp.  

FROM: US NRC/TIDC/Distribution Services Branch 

SUBJECT: Special Document Handling Requirements 

. Please use the following special distribution list for the 

attached document.  
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0 2. The attached document requires the following special 
considerations: 

Do not send oversize enclosure to the NRC PDR.  

Q Only one oversize enclosure was received - please 

return for Regulatory File storage.  

Proprietary information - send affidavit only to 

the NRC PDR 

Other: (specify) 

cc: DSB Files TIDC/DSB Authorized Signature



Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

J. H. DRAKE 
TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIOEN June 29, 1979 213-572-2258 

Director, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Richard C. DeYoung, Director 

Division of Site Safety 
and Environmental Analysis 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Dear Mr. DeYoung: 

Subject: San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 2 and 3 
Docket Nos. 50-361 and 50-362 

In accordance with the July 6, 1978 approval of the Pre

operational Monitoring Program (PMP) for San Onofre, Units 

2 & 3, the results of the PMP have been incorporated into the 

1978 Annual Operating Report for Unit 1. Volume IV of the 

1978 Annual Operating Report for San Onofre Nuclear Generating 
Station presents the Biological, Sedimentological, and Oceano

graphic Data Analyses. Copies of Volume IV are being sent, 
to both the Office of Inspection and Enforcement, Region V, 
and the Division of Site Safety and Environmental Analysis 
as required by the Unit 1 Environmental Technical 
Specifications and the approval for the Preoperational 
Monitoring Program for Units 2 and 3.  

Data collection for the PMP began in mid-1978 resulting in 
less than a full year of data. The amount of data collected a 

was insufficient to assess seasonal cycles and certain statis
tical methods could not be properly applied. However the data 

are presented and discussed, within the appropriate limitations 
of the data set.  
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Enclosed are six copies of Volume IV of the 1978 Annual 
Operating Report for San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station.  
If there are any questions, please contact Mr. D. L. Cox at 
(213) 572-2641.  

Sincerely, 

Enclosures


